Tel: 01277 238300

Fax: 01277 238301



Executive Headteacher: Jamie Foster BSc Hons NPQH

13 June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

First of all, a heartfelt thank you for all the generous donations and support given so far to our **Go Active Go Green** Garden Project. Your kindness, time, and encouragement are already making a real difference – and we are so grateful.

1. Choose a Meeting Date

We are inviting parents and carers to join us for a short **online Teams meeting** to hear more about the project, share ideas, and get involved. Please let us know your preferred date:

- Thursday 19 June at 18:00
- Thursday 26 June at 18:00

Do feel free to suggest an alternative time should 18:00 be inconvenient. You will receive the Teams link once your preferred date is confirmed.

2. School Gardening Morning - Saturday 5 July

Join us for a special Planting and Beautifying Morning on:

• Saturday 5 July - 08:00 - 09:30, Venue at St Martin's School

Again, feel free to suggest a different time. Bring your children, gardening gloves, and any tools you are happy to use or share! We will be planting flowers, brightening spaces, and building community spirit together. **Coffee and biscuits** will be provided for all helpers!

Please RSVP by replying directly to this email with your preferred **Teams meeting** date and whether you will be joining us on **5 July**.

We continue to **welcome donations**, **ideas**, **and offers of help**, as we grow this project together. Thank you again for being such a valuable part of our school community. Please spread the word!

Yours sincerely

Mrs O Bamigbele

Assistant Headteacher - Inclusion

